
 

 

 

 

Curriculum 

Overview Year 1 

Spring Term

 
In Maths, we will be focussing on addition and 

subtraction within 20, place value within 50 

including multiples of 2, 5, and 10, 

measurement: length and height 

and measurement: weight and  

volume. 

In Writing, we will be using the quality text 

‘Hermelin’ to write a detective narrative and 

write letters. After half term we will look at 

‘Where the Wild Things Are’ to write our 

own story and also write a recount. 

Throughout all of this we will focus on 

spelling, punctuation and grammar.  

In Science, we will be learning about 

animals including humans.  We will 

learn how to classify animals, know 

about carnivores, herbivores and 

omnivores and identify  

the basic parts of the human  

body.  

 

 

In Geography, we will look at our 

school and our local area. We will 

learn about human and physical 

features, with a specific focus on the 

Warrington area.  We will also learn 

about simple maps including keys. 

 

In History, we will be learning about significant 

people in history, with a focus on the life of Queen 

Elizabeth II and Edith Cavell, learning about their 

national and international achievements.  

We will be learning about events that are  

significant nationally or globally. 

In Art, we will look at the work of 

Pablo Picasso, Henri Matisse and 

Eric Carle.  We will learn about a 

range of collage and texture 

techniques.  

 

In DT, we will be learning about 

food. We will look at healthy foods 

and a balanced diet.  We will also 

learn how to prepare food safely as 

we make healthy snacks.    

In Computing, we will be using 

Beebots to learn about 

programming and then using 

laptops to learn about word 

processing.  

 

In Phonics, we will continue to learn 

about phoneme grapheme 

correspondence with a focus on 

alternative spellings for  

the same phoneme. 

 

In Music, we will be exploring pitch, 

tempo, timbre and dynamics through 

a range of movements, singing and 

playing musical instruments.  

 

In PE, we will be focusing on inclusive 

sports and outdoor adventurous activities. 

We will learn about working with others, 

developing our coordination  

and a range of skills. 

In PSHE, we will be learning about 

what helps us to stay healthy and 

what we can do with money.  We 

will also be continuing learning 

about how our brains work using  

My Happy Mind.  

 

In Reading, we will look at  

a variety of texts including  

familiar texts, recommended 

 texts for Year One and text by Giles 

Andreae and Jill Murphy who are our 

termly authors.    

  

In Religious Education, we will focus 

on Islam. We will learn about the 

Muslim belief of Allah as creator, 

Muhammed (pbuh) was a prophet and 

learn that humans should be 

caretakers of the planet. 

 


